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BY EMAIL 
 
November 3, 2023 
 
Ms. Joanne Richardson 
Director, Major Projects and Partnerships 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor South Tower 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com  
Regulatory@HydroOne.com  

Dear Ms. Richardson: 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 Bi-annual Report on the Development of the Waasigan Transmission Line 

Project 
 Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2019-0151 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) acknowledges receipt of the bi-annual report, dated 
October 20, 2023, from Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One). The bi-annual report 
provides details on the development of the Waasigan Transmission Line Project for the 
period from April 1, 2023 to September 30, 2023. OEB staff has reviewed the report and 
has no questions on it at this time. 
 
The OEB takes this opportunity to remind Hydro One that it is no longer required to file 
bi-annual reports as its leave to construct application for the Waasigan Transmission 
Line Project has been filed.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Vithooshan Ganesanathan at 
Vithooshan.Ganesanathan@oeb.ca. The OEB’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-6273. 
 
Regards, 

Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 
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